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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The following paragraph is the only part of my section of the 
newsletter that didn’t get deleted, following today’s 
announcement!  

News today that we have had positive cases of COVID closer to 
home has us alert but not alarmed. We have been aware for some 
time that this was a possibility and we have plans to support 
students learning from home if the situation escalates. At all times, 
we will be guided by NSW Health recommendations and we will 
do our very best to provide timely communication. If you have an y 
questions the advice for families page on the Department is a 
source of truth.  

The situation is very fluid so what you need to know is:  

Stay-at-home rules also apply to families in Cessnock, Dungog, 
Lake Macquarie, Maitland, Muswellbrook, Newcastle, Port Stephens 
and Singleton from 5 pm 5 August until 12:01 am Friday 13 August, 
meaning students will be learning from home. 

From 5pm 5 August, schools in these 8 Hunter Valley LGAs will 
have minimal supervision on site for those students who cannot be 
educated at home, for example if their parent or carer is an essential 
worker. If you are working from home, and your child is able to be educated from home, please 
keep them at home. 

Our teachers have put together booklets for students to complete for the next 5 school days. 
Our goal is to get them out this afternoon. As you can imagine the photocopier is on overdrive! 
Our focus is on quality not quantity. I have spoken to students and requested they give their 
best to the tasks we have provided. Our goal is not busy work.  It is thinking work.  Our 
expectation is that all children do their best to complete the work set. Classroom teachers are 
available through Dojo to answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for supporting our teaching and school community to stop the spread of COVID. 

At this stage, if we are returning to school next Friday our Book Week Parade will go ahead. It 
will be a lovely way to celebrate being together again. Encourage your child to think about their 
favourite book character and involve them in creating the costume. We will take lots of happy 
shots to share with you. 

Stay safe. We can do this! 

Kind regards 

Kim Witt 

 

 

mailto:toronto-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


   
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



   

 

 



   

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K6W are learning about the Olympics! 

K6W have been immersed in Olympics themed learning. We are learning 

new facts each day, are cooking some fabulous Olympic themed snacks 

– popcorn torches, Olympic ring cookies and our own edible Olympic 

medals. We’ve been running races, practicing careful gymnastic 

balancing, and doing “swimming” relays. Every day, we complete our 

medal tally and are cheering on our athletes in a variety of sports        

       

          

Did you know… 

💙 The five rings represent 5 regions of the world: Africa, Asia, the 

Americas (North and South), Australia and Europe. 

🖤 The five colours of the rings are blue, yellow, black, green and red. 

❤️ The colours were chosen to represent all the national flags of every 

country. 

💛 Every country’s national flag has at least one of the Olympic colours. 

💚 Antarctica isn’t included because they haven’t had a team in the 

Olympics…yet. 



   

 

 

 



   
 

 

 



   

 

P & C News 
Thank you all for your patience, the colour explosion prizes have arrived and are currently being sorted… 

these will be sent out very soon! We are sure the students will be excited. Congratulations to Pryde 

Trudgett who raised the most donations in the Colour Explosion. 

 

We’d like to thank Taylah Worrell for her support service in the canteen. Taylah has been a valuable asset 

and we are sad to see her leave. The P & C wish her all the best for the future.  

 

The canteen is still needing volunteers for Thursday and Fridays. If you can spare a couple of hours weekly, 

fortnightly of monthly, please contact Shannon via the P & C Facebook page.  Any help would be marvellous 

and grateful appreciated.  
 

 

 



   
 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’d like to say a great big THANK YOU to Bakers Delight 

at Toronto for your much-appreciated weekly contributions 

to our school breakfast program! 


